lead

November 19, 1969

Professor William Wagner Chairman Privilege and Tenure Committee Chemistry Department 207 Chemistry-Physics Building

Dear Bill:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter from President Singletary regarding the University's policy on termination of faculty appointments.

The Senate Council feels that the Senate Advisory Committee on Privilege and Tenuré is the appropriate body to initiate a study of our regulations and make recommendations for consideration by the Senate in January.

The Council recognizes this as a most important undertaking and knows that you and your committee will make a significant contribution to its resolution. Or as the motion of the Council stated, we know that it is in good hands for ".....enlightened and timely action."

Sincerely yours,

J. R. Ogletree Chairman

140